12th March 2025
To,

The Director and the Deputy Director
Horticulture Department Division 4
415-416, Pocket C, Sheikh Sarai Phase 1]
New Delhi-110017

Subject: Diary no - 162 - Follow-up on Illegal Waste Dumping Issue in Sanjay Van
Reserved Forest.

Dear SiryfMadam

Thas is a follow-up to our earlier communication (Diary Number 162) regarding the ongoing issue of
illegal waste dumping at Sanjay Van Reserved Forest, New Delhi. As mentioned in our previous
letter, our volunteer group has been actively working to clean up this vital green space.

We regret to inform you that, upon revisiting the location (GPS Coordinates: 28°31'57.3"N.
77°10°27.6"E), we observed that the situation has worsened. The waste previously accumulated has
been bumt. and unfortunately, new non-biodegradable waste has been dumped at the same spot once
again. This not only poses a serious environmental threat but also undermines the hard work of the
community clean-up efforts. We have attached photographs of the recent incident and scan copy of the
previous letter for your reference.
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